
 
 
 
 
 

Parents,  
 

We   are   aware   that   some   of   you   may   have   been   alarmed   by   the   notice   in   the   news   this   
morning   regarding   sports   within   the   Archdiocese   of   Miami.   I   want   to   take   this   opportunity   
to   clarify   that   the   suspension   of   athletic   activities   will   only   affect   elementary/middle   schools   
within   the   Archdiocese   of   Miami   and   not   the   high   schools.   As   of   9:30   a.m.   this   morning,   
Tuesday,   March   10,   all   high   school   interscholastic   sports   are   still   active   and   will   continue   as  
scheduled.   

 
I   kindly   ask   that   for   all   media   announcements   related   to   Catholic   schools   and   COVID-19,   
you   wait   for   a   direct   confirmation   from   Cardinal   Gibbons   regarding   any   alterations   to   our   
normal   operations.   

 
We   intend   to   fully   operate   in   all   capacities   until   directed   otherwise.   Please   be   advised   that   in   
the   event   of   any   changes   to   our   regular   operations,   you   will   be   notified   immediately.   

 
Thank   you   and   God   Bless,  
 

 
 

Oscar   Cedeno   
Principal  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


